Community Car Scheme Report for the Annual Meeting of Yaxham Parish Council — May 2022

A brief report to say that the Community Car Scheme continues, although it has not been used as
much since Covid hit. This is just as well, as we have fewer drivers now.

Trudy Gust and Caroline Thorpe administer the scheme. In 2021 transport was provided for 71
journeys, the majority of which were to Mattishall Surgery or the Norfolk and Norwich Hospital. Since
January this year there have been fewer than 15 requests, many of which were for prescription
collection.

Although there currently appears to be a reduced need for the scheme, it is nonetheless a valuable
facility, and we know that it is much valued by those who use it.

Trudy Gust



